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Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Curtis J. Williams, Office of Telecommunications/#"~ 
Docket No. 110013-TP- Letter from AT&T 

Please place the attached letter received by the Office of Telecommunications from AT&T in the 
Docket File for Docket No. 110013-TP. The letter is AT&T's formal notice of its intention to 
not extend the Telecommunications Relay Service Contract. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Thank You. 

Attachment 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JAN 17, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 00304-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



at&t 

January 16, 2014 

Bob Casey 
Public Utilities Supervisor 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Email: bcasey@psc.state.fl.us 

RE: Expiration of TRS Contract 

Dear Bob, 

Michael Barry 
Director- Relay Services 

AT&T Relay Services 
23500 Northwestern Hwy. 
Building W-ML 
Southfield, Ml 48075 

Phone: 248-483-4640 
Fax: 248-395-0897 

Pursuant to Section 2 of the Contract to Provide Telecommunication Relay Service (TRS), 
AT&T is hereby providing written notice to the Florida Public Service Commission that AT&T 
does not intend to extend the contract into the option periods. This communication is 
consistent with the message AT&T conveyed to you on October 291

h that AT&T will not be 
pursuing an extension of the existing contract to provide TRS in Florida when it expires on 
May 31, 2015. 

Please be assured that AT&T is committed to continue providing Florida and its residents 
with the same level high-level of service for the duration of our contract. AT&T also stands by 
to assist in a smooth transition to the new TRS provider at the appropriate time. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either Sid Minnick or myself. 

Sincerely, 

cc: Sidney Minnick 




